606 Stradbrooke Avenue,

Winnipeg, Manitoba,
December 27, 1932.

Dear Mr. Singh:

I want to thank you very much for your
kindness in sending us a very beautiful rug for
Christmas, which is greatly appreciated.

Your Season's Greetings are sincerely
reciprocated, and I hope that you and yours will

enjoy every happiness in the coming year.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Mayo Singh,
President, Kapoor Lumber Co.,

Kapoor, B.C.



